
!

Whirlwind
Newsletter of the Beltzville Flying Machine Society,            P.O. Box 74, Palmerton, PA 18071         (carrjjc1238@yahoo.com)

Type to enter text

	
  	
  

Cockpit Corner by Brian Sherman 

Wow, what a difference a week makes. When I left my home in PA last Monday the trees 
were green and not a leaf on the ground. When I returned Friday evening everything had 
changed to the bright autumn colors and half the leaves were on the lawn thus signaling 
the final weeks of the 2014 flying season are upon us. I am pleased to report that annual 
club picnic was enjoyed by all with a great variety of foods supplied by the members. 
Check out the picture of picnic table crowd. How many people can you identify?

In retrospect the club had a good season all around. The field and surrounding areas have 
never been in better shape, great new signage was provided courtesy of Bill Magerman, 
our first Wounded Warriors event was well attended, new membership is on the rise and
 
The BFMS October meeting is scheduled to be held at the bar and tavern at the cross 
roads of Pohopcco & Penn Forest Rd (the road to our field).  Come join us for some good 
food and the meeting. If the weather is nice, bring your planes to fly after the meeting. 
(Outdoors please!)
 
Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe.    
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Next Meeting,
Saturday, October 11 , 2014

about 
12:00 PM (noon)

at 
Beltzville Bar and Grill

Comments and suggestions should be 
directed to

 John Carrigan
 at 

carrjjc1238@yahoo.com

Hats For Sale
Scott Voth is the person to see if you are 
interested in a new club hat. The cost is $10.00, 
the price the club paid to have them produced by 
Valley Athletic Supply Co. of Lansford.
The two styles were decided upon by the members 
present at an earlier meeting this Summer.
Get your new hat at the next meeting. If you are 
like me, it is time for a new one because the old 
hat is sweat stained, and the “oil needs changing.”
Scott now has a few to sell since he picked up the 
new order.

Caution: Hunting Season
$ Remember fellow Radio Control flyers that we are guests in the park. At this 
time of the year, hunters have the right of way. Please wear some orange if you intend 
to fly at the field. If hunters are present, they have the field, so to speak, that is, do not 
attempt to fly.

Next Meeting
$ At the last meeting in September, it was decided by those present to try a new 
meeting place, The Beltzville Bar and Grill. It is closer to the field, and under new 
management. We have been assured that we will be welcome, and that the food served is 
very good.
$ The Beltzville Bar and Grill is located on Beltzville Road just south of the stop 
sign where you turn heading toward our field (Pohopoco Road). It is on the right after 
the second stop sign if going south, and on the left just before the first stop sign driving 
north.
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